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For the attention of the Managing Director and Quality Manager. 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 

 
 

Scope / Applicability: 
 
The scope of this NTS is confined to the SABRe STEP (Supplier Total Evaluation Process).  
 
This NTS is applicable to all Rolls-Royce Nuclear Sector (submarines) suppliers / partners who receive a 
supplier scorecard. 

 
 

Introduction: 
 
Rolls-Royce Nuclear Sector (submarines) constantly strives to improve its products and services, and to develop 
a supply chain capable of delivering world class performance.  
 
Rolls-Royce Nuclear Sector (submarines) has for some time been monitoring the performance of its suppliers / 
partners using the supplier scorecard. The supplier scorecard also helps Rolls-Royce to rank a suppliers 
performance relative to the total supply chain. 
 
Supply chain performance can be improved to reduce the number of disruptions to Rolls-Royce operations, 
therefore any supplier providing products and / or services to the Rolls-Royce Nuclear sector (submarines) 
business will be subject to all aspects of SABRe STEP as a consequence of poor performance, where 
previously they were exempt. 
 
Effective from 26

th
 January 2012. 

 
 
Action Required: 
 
All suppliers are required to acquaint themselves with all aspects of the SABRe STEP process, which is 
available to view and download from the Rolls-Royce Global Supplier Portal (GSP) https://suppliers.rolls-
royce.com 
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